Council member’s report

Since the last AGM there have been two council meetings that I have attended as Region 1 representative. These meetings are the opportunity for open discussion between the board members and the general council. The discussions are open, frank, and honest and the various viewpoints from the members are taken into consideration. Various issues have been discussed including, for example, cost of travel, attendance at games, development of the game in our area and any points that clubs have notified their representatives about. In a similar way to the AGM, board members offer reports around their activity to the council, and these are scrutinised, questioned and discussed as necessary to ensure the correct things are being done. It is also the opportunity for representatives like myself to raise concerns from clubs in our regions directly to the board for consideration and, if necessary, action.
